From: Mayoski, Jennifer A. <Jennifer.Mayoski@chicagopolice.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 12:28:24 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michelle Fields
Subject: Trip 

 

Good morning,

Just wanted to inform you that the Superintendent returned from his trip to Missouri which he attended in his official capacity and did not receive an gifts or honoraria.  

Thank you,

PO Jennifer Mayoski

Administrative Assistant

Office of the Superintendent

